Announcements and Upcoming Events

We offer with joy and thanksgiving what God has first given us, ourselves our time and our possessions.

"Unified Fund Summary (the Unified Fund is the checking account from which all routine operating expenses are paid; e.g. payroll, utilities, supplies, etc.)"

utilities, supplies, etc.)"	, , , ,	
Beginning Bal. June 10, 2024	\$10,051.85	
Sunday Offering	\$3,697.00	
Online Giving	\$1,300.00	
Subtotal	\$15,048.85	
Payments	(\$11,752.63)	
Ending Bal. June 10, 2024	\$3,296.22	
Beginning Bal. June 17, 2024	\$3,296.22	
Sunday Offering	\$3,407.00	
Error on last week's deposit	(\$5.00)	
TRF from TR- VBS funds released	\$1,050.00	
Online Giving	\$690.00	
Subtotal	\$8,438.22	
Payments	(\$2,459.01)	
Ending Bal. June 17, 2024	\$5,979.21	
Unified/Temporary Restricted (Designated) Fund Offerings June 16, 2024		
Building/Renovation Fund	\$50.00	
Member Emergency Fund	\$25.00	
Overtime (Memorial)	\$25.00	
Worship attendance for the June 16th		



God's Work Our Hands would like your input regarding members and/or community residents who may need help with household chores such as cleaning, painting, outside clean up (leaf raking), etc. If

you are aware of anyone in need, please contact Bill Andrews at pinkand@atlanticbb.net or 814-341-2742 with information. Thank you!

at 8:00 AM 41 and 10:30AM-54 for a total of 95.

Pastor Mark's Schedule Week of June 23-29

Sunday	Polka Worship & Fest
6/23	
Monday	Office hours, 9:00AM-1:30PM
6/24	Visitation in the afternoon
Tuesday	Pericope Bible Study, 9:00AM-10:00AM
6/25	In the office until 1:30PM
	Visitation in the afternoon
Wednesday	Working from the Parsonage.
6/26	God's Work. Our Hands Ministry
	Team Meeting, 7:00PM
Thursday	Working from the Parsonage, Morning
6/27	Visitation in the afternoon and in the
	office. SDLC Church Council Meeting,
	7:00PM
Friday	Pastor's Day off
6/28	

Pastor Mark is always available by phone or email at any time of the day or night if you need him for pastoral care. 717-870-4757 (cell) pastormarkfischer@gmail.com

June 23, 2024



TO OUR VOLUNTEERS!

THANK YOU VBS COMMITTEE AND VOLUNTEERS

VBS is coming to St. David's on June 17th to June 21st from 6 to 8pm Monday thru Thursday, and day at Sequanota on Friday June 21st. There will be a program at St. David's in the sanctuary at 4:30pm on Friday, June 21st open to everyone to see what the children have learned about Noah, David, Jonah, Sarah, and Jesus.

It will be a wonderful week full of Bible Study, Crafts, and Games. Alot of time and effort has gone into creating VBS this year including the curriculum and promotion. Please make certain you thank the members of the VBS committee who gave countless hours to make the program possible.

VBS Committee: Tom Mitchell, Chrissy Troxell, Angie McKool, Melissa Maddy, Mandie Tercek, Amanda Tresnicky, Sarah Worst, Cathy Lilly, and Pastor Fischer

Special Thanks to Amelia Mitchell, who took a lead on VBS and recruited fellow Jr/Sr High Classmates, developed the daily lanyard pins, and worked on so many projects that VBS would not be possible.

Huge thanks to our youth who stepped up for a week to make VBS loads of fun: Charlotte Worst, Anna Hunsberger, Josey Sotosky, Landon Romesburg, Amelia Mitchell, Rachel Pile, Molly Hunsberger, Mesa Mishler, Isabella Kotch, Grace Mitchell, Gentry Sotosky, Danika Black, Kyla Rowe, Braeden Black, Gemma Studer and Ava Byer.

Lastly, the adult volunteers who are giving their time this week: Tom Mitchell, Chrissy Troxell, Pastor Fischer, Brett Merberger, Cathy Lilly, Sarah Worst, Mandie Tercek, Melissa Maddy, Amanda Tresnicky, Barb Pile, Jean Magdelinic, Kristie Byer, Andy Byer, Pat Rullo, Lois Tessari, Jill Mitchell, and Marna Gilman-Fischer.

Thank you to Camp Sequanota for allowing us to use their facilities and Brad, St. David's custodian & Jessica, St. David's secretary for all their help.

In the past everyone had VBS, now it is a few churches, and it comes down to volunteers. Not many people are willing to take time to do the planning and also volunteer for a week to make this program possible. Without St. David's Youth and their lead, Amelia Mitchell, we would not have VBS. We are so lucky to have the amount of youth we have at St. David's and that they have a giving spirit. Keep VBS in your prayers for this year and next and may it continue to be a part of St. David's Faith Ministry.

		of Upcoming Events *		
~ Please cho Sunday 6/23:	eck the church website	calendar for the most up to date events ~ Polka Service Music Provided by Rosie and The Jammers		
24.144	12:00-4:00 PM	Polish Festival (Games, Food & Polka)		
	12100 4100 1 111	Menu: Pigs in a Blanket, Haluski, Kielbasi & Kraut		
		Kids Menu: Mac & Cheese and Hot Dogs		
Office hours		The secretary's office hours for the week of June 24-28 will be Monday-Thursday 9AM-3PM. Friday- Office Closed. <i>Any changes to hours will be noted on the</i>		
		church calendar on the website. www.stdavidslutheran.org		
Monday 6/24:	6:00PM	Bible Study (21A-C)		
Tuesday 6/25:	6:00 PM	Sage Herbalists (FH9)		
Wednesday 6/26:	6:00 PM	LP Board Meeting (CR2)		
	7:00 PM	GWOH (C19)		
Thursday 6/27:	9:00 AM	Blanket Day (FH9)		
	7:00PM	Council Meeting (FH9)		
Friday 6/28:	Church Office Closed	Secretary Off		
Sunday 6/30:	8:00 AM	Worship/Communion Service		
	10:30 AM	Outdoor Worship/Communion Service/ New Members		
	★ June 23 ★ (Intinct	ion) One Service at 9:30AM		
	Acolytes-	Need Volunteers		
	Altar-	Ronna Marisa		
	Communion Assts-B	ill Bergman & Doug Shrader		
	Lector- Mai	rna Gilman-Fischer		
	Ushers- N	leed Volunteers		
	Counters- Dennis Naugle,	Sue Risch & Joyce Gindlesperger		

If you would like to commune but are unable for any reason to go forward to the altar, please let an usher know so communion can be brought to you.

☀ June 30☀ (Intinction) ☀		
8:00 AM	10:30 AM -Outdoor Worship	
Acolytes- Need Volunteer	Acolytes-Need Volunteer	
Altar- Deb Hart & Kathy Carnahan	Altar- Pat Sleek	
Cantor - John Liska	Cantor- Gail Berkebile	
Communion Assts	Communion Assts	
Sue Risch & Ed Hart	Greg & Cathy Lilly	
Lector - Sue Risch	Lector- Cathy Lilly	
Ushers- Joe & Sue Risch	Ushers- Greg & Cathy Lilly	
Counters- Bill & Sherri Andrews, Sonya Andrews		



Our first outdoor worship service will be held on June 30 at 10:30am. In order to accommodate and welcome all who would like to participate, we have made a few changes / improvements to how we will proceed. The altar will be placed on the sidewalk, leading to the parking lot away from the garage. We will have several easy up

tents placed on the parking lot so those who feel unsteady walking on the grass can easily sit in shade and on flat hard surface. This will also allow everyone to walk up the sidewalk to receive communion without worry. Everyone is asked to bring their lawn chair, but we will have chairs available as well. If you do not wish to participate in the outdoor worship, regular service inside the sanctuary will be held at 8am. We hope you will join us!

Members & Guests joining us for worship are reminded to fill out the attendance Sheet in the pew pads located at the beginning of each pew <u>or</u> you can use the green attendance cards located in the pews. Just drop in the offering plate once completed. Thank you for taking the time to help us with our record keeping!



Anyone willing to be a worship volunteer (lector, communion assistant, usher, counter, altar) can call the church office 814-479-4110 or email Jessica at stdavids_sec@atlanticbb.net. Monthly emails are sent out asking for availability before scheduling.

The Call Commic COMMITTEE Allegheny

The Call Committee has submitted the Ministry Site Profile and it is being reviewed by the Allegheny Synod.